
CCD Spring Update 
 
 
 
 

 
Religious Education is officially off for the Summer. 

 
We had our last official classes this week via zoom. 

Thank you to all our wonderful catechists who worked so hard 
to make our remote CCD work so well.  Also, thank you to all 
our students and their parents for helping us navigate this 

very interesting & challenging year. 
 

A big thank you to Jennifer Noll who perfected zoom calls and 
I-movies. 

 
Pleas fill out our survey to let us know where we can make 

changes.  Keep checking back about CCD in the fall. We aim to 
send our registration out in June. 

Survey Link:  Family Survey 
 

Please continue to work on any outstanding work over the 
summer and submit to:  olshomeschool@gmail.com 

 
Enjoy the rest of the spring and Summer. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 


